
 

 

MEMBER ALERT  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

25 April 2023 

 

GIPF children’s pension payments 

The GIPF is appealing to all students/children’s annuitants who have submitted their 

school letters but have not received their monthly payments, to ensure their bank 

accounts are open and active to ensure payment is made.  

Those who have changed bank accounts are requested to submit their new banking 

details at their nearest GIPF office.  

The GIPF is committed to paying benefits on time and to the correct beneficiaries and 

therefore apologises for any inconvenience caused in perfecting this process for the 

benefits of the broader membership. 
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